
Cuban Vice President Ricardo
Cabrisas Receives Special Envoy
of Mauritanian President

Havana, May 16 (RHC)-- Cuban Vice President Ricardo Cabrisas met on Monday with Kane Boubacar,
Minister of Health of Mauritania, who arrived in Havana, bearing a message from Mauritanian President
Mohamed Ould Abdel Aziz to his Cuban counterpart, President Raúl Castro

During the cordial meeting, Vice President Cabrisas and the distinguished Mauritanian visitor exchanged
views on the historical friendship and cooperation ties that unite our two countries and peoples and
prospects of strengthened cooperation in areas of mutual interest.

Cuba and Mauritania established diplomatic relations on August 15, 1972.
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